
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
           24th March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 

It has been great to see so many of you attend the Teacher Catch-up meetings.  If you were unable 

to attend, then please speak to your child’s teacher to arrange a meeting or phone call at a mutually 

convenient time.  

Telford Minster visit 

This week, our Reception children visited Telford Minster. Pam Spellen, a children, and school’s 

Pastor told the children stories, and they sang songs.  Mrs Mann and Mrs Tipton were very 

impressed with the children’s behaviour and said they were a credit to the school. 

One pound school holiday activities for Easter 

Telford & Wrekin Council’s one-pound kids holiday activities are back for the Easter holidays.  The 

latest brochure has a range of activities on offer such as swimming, bike hire, tennis, golf and soft 

play.  These activities are available from Monday 3rd to Sunday 16th April. 

The latest brochure can be found on the Kids for a quid website. 
https://www.telfordandwrekinleisure.co.uk/kidsforaquid 

Telford Sings 

Our fabulous choir took part in Telford Sings, a musical event organised by Telford & Wrekin Music 

Service to provide children across the borough with the opportunity to participate in a musical 

performance.  A short film has been created about the event, which you can access by following the 

link: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TMnDebyTO2I 

Thank you to Mrs Tipton, Mrs Hayward and Mrs Young who accompanied the children to the event.  

Trash Mob Litter Pick and Plastic Audit 

Together with volunteers from our local community and Mrs Bearblock, our Year 5 children 

participated in a litter pick.  They collected an array of litter from within the school grounds and the 

surrounding areas.  They also completed a plastic audit. 

Earth Hour 

It is Earth Hour on Saturday night when people globally turn their lights off for an hour at 8:30pm. 

Mrs Bearblock and the Eco-committee have provided the children with ideas of what they could do 

during this hour.  If you take part, please post your photos on Dojo. 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Kath Osborne 
Headteacher  
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